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At our October SAC Meeting, the proposal that was unanimously approved for 
faculty and staff to vote on for A+ funds distribution.  On October 29, at 8:10am-
8:50am, in Teacher Planning, a vote was conducted. Kimberly Beitz (SAC Chair) 
and Beth Passman (BTU representative) oversaw the voting process. For 
employees whose workday begins in the afternoon another window to vote was 
offered from 2:15pm to 2:30pm on that same date.  The final outcome was that 
#1 of the proposal was approved by the faculty/staff receiving 54% of the votes. 
 


